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Friday 1st July 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
School 

News! 

 

 New Reception Class – It was an absolute pleasure to meet our new Reception class and 

their parents this week.  Mrs Roberts and the EYFS team were on hand to go through school 

routines and share information about our new school uniform! September is going to be 

great! 

 School Uniform – Our new uniform for next year is now available to buy from the Uniform and 

Leisurewear shop in Lancaster and also online from their website.  
https://www.ualonline.uk/2017/05/24/lancaster-uniform-leisure-shop/  

 Bikeability – Our Year 6 children have been practising their bike skills this week with the 

Bikeability Team.  They have mastered the art of being safe and proficient when using their 

bikes on the public roads. 

 Updates for next year – I fully expected to have the staffing for next year formalised and 

ready to share with you all today, but due to an unforeseen circumstance, I am postponing 

this to next week. Apologies for this delay   

 Sports Clubs and After-school activities – From September, there will be a range of sporting 

and after-school activities for your child to sign up to.  We are planning a variety of clubs to 

cater for everyone, so watch this space! 

 Contacting Miss Griffiths – If you have a concern or anything else you wish to discuss with me, 

then please can you email me directly at headteacher@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk.  

Some parents are messaging me through Class Dojo and I don’t always get these quickly! I 

can respond more quickly via email.  I’m always here to help with an issue and resolve any 

problems.  I want our school to be brilliant, and this means better communication between 

staff and parents. Thank you   
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and love grows!’ 

93% 

Year 6 

Yr1 

88% 

Yr2 

90% 

Yr3 

88% 
Yr5 

87% 

YR 

78% 

Yr4 

80% 

mailto:Headteacher@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.ualonline.uk/2017/05/24/lancaster-uniform-leisure-shop/
mailto:headteacher@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.stjosephslancaster.co.uk/


 
 
 

School News 
 

DATE: Friday 1st July   
By Kyle (Head Boy) and Iya (Head Girl) 

Class Weekly News Update 
Nursery   

Reception 

 
 

Year One 

 
 

Year Two 

 
 

Year Three 

 
 

Year Four 

 
 

Year Five 

 
 

Year Six 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

A note from our Head Boy and Head Girl…  
 

 

 
 

 


